
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF PARDEEVILLE 
OPEN BOOK NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that OPEN BOOK for the Village of Pardeeville will be 
held pursuant to WI Statute 70.45.  The assessment roll for the 2022 assessment year will 
be open for examination on Wednesday, August 3rd from 1-3 PM at the Pardeeville Village 
Hall, 114 Lake Street, Pardeeville, WI 53954.  Information on how to file an objection to 
your assessment will be available for you during that time. Please call Accurate Appraisal 
for an appointment at 1-800-770-3927. If you have any questions, please contact Kayla 
Lindert, Village Clerk/Treasurer at (608) 429-3121.  
 
 
Kayla Lindert, Clerk/Treasurer 
Village of Pardeeville 
 
 
Posted:  May 23, 2022 


